



Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

## Dear Parent and Carer

The School Council have been working hard behind the scenes to inspire and promote change in our local community. One of our main agendas this year is to help support and donate to charities local to Nottingham.

For the second year running, we have decided to do Christmas a little differently and help those who are less fortunate than ourselves. On **Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> December 2020** we are asking all children to come to school wearing their Christmas jumper! This will make Christmas dinner day extra special and will encourage us all to get into the Christmas spirit. Do not panic if you do not have one! Jumper in Christmassy colours such as red and green will look just as sparkly. You could even get creative and draw a Christmas picture to attach to a jumper you already own.

In exchange for coming out of uniform for the day, we are asking each child to donate at least £1 to the Emmanuel House Charity. This charity supports the most vulnerable citizens in Nottingham by striving to provide accessible services that meet basic needs. The charity aims to empower individuals to make positive changes in their lives with the intentions of reducing homelessness.

We are asking you to donate slightly different due to the Covid-19 restrictions on this day. All donations need to be made via the Just Giving link stated below and can also be found on our school website. We will not be accepting any cash bought in to school on the day.

## https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/riseparkchristmasjumperday

We can not wait to see you in all of your Christmas attire!

Many thanks for your continued support

Miss Scholten and the School Council





















